The Source Team Co-Authors
NEJM Article on State Public
Option Plans

As states like Nevada, Colorado, and Washington push forward
with their state public option efforts, a new article in New
England Journal of Medicine, co-authored by Erin Fuse Brown
and The Source’s Katie Gudiksen and Jaime King, takes a closer
look at the key provisions of each of the plans. The article
discusses potential challenges to these state public option
plans and most importantly, whether they can effectively
improve healthcare coverage and affordability.

Listen to Erin Fuse Brown discuss lessons from these states in
a podcast for NEJM.


https://sourceonhealthcare.org/the-source-team-co-authors-nejm-article-on-state-public-option-plans/
https://sourceonhealthcare.org/the-source-team-co-authors-nejm-article-on-state-public-option-plans/
https://sourceonhealthcare.org/the-source-team-co-authors-nejm-article-on-state-public-option-plans/
https://www.nejm.org/doi/full/10.1056/NEJMp2111356?query=TOC&cid=NEJM+eToc%2C+September+16%2C+2021+DM295772_NEJM_Non_Subscriber&bid=616589276
https://www.nejm.org/doi/full/10.1056/NEJMp2111356?query=TOC&cid=NEJM+eToc%2C+September+16%2C+2021+DM295772_NEJM_Non_Subscriber&bid=616589276

